Re: AAUA Dissertation Award Application

Subject: Re: AAUA Dissertation Award Application
From: <neuner@canisius.edu>

Date: Tue, 29 Apr 2008 09:51:43 -0400 (EDT)

To: "Dr. James M. Owston™ <jowston@mountainstate.edu>

Dear Jim:

I am happy to notify you that your dissertation has won the Goodman-Malamuth Dissertation Award from AAUA.
Congratulations to you and your director on this achievement. I'll be in touch shortly with further details about the
award. You can make plans to attend the AAUA conference June 26 to 28 in Salt Lake City at the Hilton. Details
can be found on the web at www.aaua.org

There is no charge for you to register for the event. If you bring any guests, we'll charge them for just the lunch.
The awards session is Friday June 27, starting with lunch at noon and followed by PowerPoint presentations by the
winners of several awards. You should plan on a 15 to 20 minute presentation, followed by Q and A. Please bring
your show on a thumb drive, sometimes called a memory stick. Expect about 50 to 60 people at the session if you
also want to bring a handout.

I'd like a very short biography and suggestions on how the plague should read. Normally this is a Logo, the name of
the award, the award winner's name, the title of the dissertation and the date/place of the award.

Congratulations again. 1 look forward to hearing from you.

Jerry Neuner

Jerome L. Neuner, PhD

Associate VP, Academic Affairs
Canisius College

2001 Main St.

Buffalo NY 14208 USA

office ph: 716-888-2121

office fax: 716-888-2125

cell ph: 716-491-4712

office email: neuner@canisius.edu
home email: jerryneuner@aol.com

Are not sparrows two for a penny? Not one falls without the Father®s will.
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